
 

 

 

 

 

Phone: 0800 43 88 43      1 Devon Rd, Hamilton      17 Amber Cres, Tauranga 

January 2019 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the New Year!  

We trust you all had a thoroughly enjoyable break 

throughout the festive season.   

2019 has commenced with a hiss and a roar here 

at Metro setting the tone for the year to 

come.  We have some exciting new changes to 

implement this year including a brand-new 

purpose build depot, our scheduled move in date 

is in April. 

 From the team here at Metro Urgent we would like to wish all our customers a safe and 

prosperous year. 

 

The FAF (Fuel Adjustment Factor) is a variable surcharge added to your 

freight rates to help cover the cost of fuel.   

The % for February 2019 is 3.2% and will be added to your February 

invoice. 

Did you know that Metro Urgent Couriers has now 

been operating for 20 years! 

Offering an array of courier services, from timed 

delivery options around Hamilton and Tauranga, 

same day link services throughout the greater 

Waikato/BOP areas including South Auckland. 

With the continued support of local businesses and 

great customers like yourselves, Metro Urgent 

continues to grow using the latest in technology 

from our dispatch software Tempo, to our new 

purpose built base in Hamilton. NZ owned, delivered 

by local drivers in your local areas keeping it 100% 

local 

 

Auckland Anniversary:  

CLOSED: Saturday 26 January & Monday 28 January 

 

Waitangi Day: 

CLOSED: Wednesday 6 February 


